
WHILE we might not have been able to 

hold our usual festive fundraisers, the 

50/50 Club has continued to generate 

income for both schools.  

We are delighted to announce the 

winners of the  October and November 

draws. 

October 

1st place: Mrs Lynch; 2nd place: 

Georgina Rogers; 3rd place: Laura Little 

November  

1st place: Clare Shaw; 2nd place: Leah 

Coyle; 3rd place: Mrs Dignan 

December’s draw will take place in 

January, restrictions permitting.  

Fancy making a New Year pact to join 

the 50/50 Club? It’s simple and can all 

be done online. 

Simply set up a monthly standing order 

for £4.33, using 5050 and your surname 

as a reference, to go to: 

Account number: 00978912 

Sort code: 30-98-12 

Email samanthaannmassey@gmail.com 

with your name, phone number and 

your child’s class details so we can 

ensure any winnings get back to you.  

CHEADLE CATHOLIC PSA would like to 

say a huge thank you for the 

overwhelming support, not to mention 

generous donations, for the first 

fundraisers of the year.  

Earlier in the term, children in the Infant 

School completed a Sponsored Circuit of 

the Smile for a Mile path and raised an 

incredible £3,050!  

The money raised by your sporty 

children is being used to fund new 

interactive whiteboards in each 

classroom. Four have already been 

replaced with six still to go.  

Mrs Glynn, Headteacher of the Infant 

School, said: “It was wonderful to see 

the children in their sportswear as they 

completed a very special Smile for a 

Mile. 

“The support of the Cheadle Catholic 

community was fantastic. It raised a 

huge sum that will make a massive 

difference to every child at our school.” 

Over in the Junior School, pupils took 

part in our annual Readathon.  

They managed to get their nearest and 

dearest to pay them to read their 

favourite stories—which alongside a 

non-uniform day raised a brilliant 

£2,214.96! 

Mrs Fender, Headteacher of the Junior 

School, is extremely proud of every 

participant.  

She said: “The Readathon is one of my 

favourite fundraisers because it helps 

children discover the joy of a good 

book.”  

She added: “I know a lot of families right 

now are not in the same position as 

they were before the pandemic, so to 

see how much they have backed our 

fundraising events is amazing.” 

The build up to Christmas is traditionally 

the PSA’s busiest period but this year, 

we have had to scale back events.  

However, we are holding a Christmas/

New Year raffle with cash prizes up for 

grabs. 

PSA Co-Chair Jack Miller said: “We're 

very excited to launch our special New 

Year Cash Draw!  

“Full details can be found in the 

accompanying letter, but in short, £2 

entry with £1 going to the prize fund 

and £1 to the PSA fund.  

“Enter as many times as you like and 

you could get a January windfall!”  
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